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Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

In regards to complaints submitted to DRMS about Grand Island


rmittasch@nedmining.com <rmittasch@nedmining.com> Mon, Dec 20, 2021 at 11:47 AM
To: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>
Cc: "Daniel V. Pollock" <Dpollock@nedmining.com>

Amy

In regards to the complaints submitted to DRMS about Grand Island with a response date  set at the 22nd of December
2021

At this time Grand Island resources, LLC would like to request an extension on our answer to the complaints filed.

To January 11th 2022

 

if you have any questions or need to go over anything further about our request please do not hesitate to call or wright

 

Kind Regards,

 

 

 

Richard Mittasch, Vice President

Nerland Mining consultants, Inc.

Grand Island Resources, LLC

 

Phone: 720-893-3749 

Mobile: 516 582-0833

Email:  Rmittasch@nedmining.com

4415 Caribou Rd, PO Box 3395, Nederland, CO 80466
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